WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING July 9, 2014

TRUSTEE REPORT

- 1. The Township newsletter was sent out. We received phone calls from it that were positive.
- 2. Tonight we will be presenting for approval the Town of Avon Trail Maintenance Agreement. This will pertain to the existing trail the Town placed in our Park in 2011 and will also pertain to the future trail projects they have planned.
- 3. Tonight we will be presenting the Right of Entry that would allow the Town to place a guardrail on CR 625 on property owned by the Township. The town has grant funds to pay for the project and all we would be doing is allowing them to place it there.
- 4. The 5 Year Strategic Plan is progressing. The next scheduled session is July 31. That afternoon will be the External part that will include representatives hopefully from the Town, School, Library, County, the Chamber and other folks from the public. Hopefully a representative from the Board will be there too. It will be 1-3pm.
- 5. I would appreciate feed back from each of you who attended the joint meeting of the four entities and chamber where economic development was discussed last month along with the concept of collaboration on key legislative issues that might come up in the future that could affect the greater Avon community. The meeting of the four entity CEOs is this month I would like to share your thoughts at that meeting.